April 2016



Isis Temple No. 41 Newsletter

Special Interest Articles:

- Queen's Message
- Pr. Royal Message
- Pr. Tirzah Message
- Pr. Badoura Message

Individual Highlights

Pr. Chaplain	4
Calendar	5
Sewing	6
Membership	6
Casino Night	7
JPQ, Summary	9
2016 Officers	11
Committees	12
Installation Pictures	13
Units	15

Queen's Message

Fellow Officers and Ladies of the Household, I love you all and am so thankful for this opportunity to serve Isis Temple! I am anxious, of course, yet excited to start our work for this year. Thank you for entrusting me with this responsibility. I am truly humbled and focused on producing great work. You have all supported and encouraged me throughout this process, and I am so grateful to each of you for that. Thank you to all who



attended the Installation of Officers on March 12, 2016, at the Masonic Temple. I will always cherish that day—such a beautiful experience. Special thanks to the Installing Officers, Units, designated helpers and those who attended. Your expressions of love and support were felt throughout the day!

This will be a year filled with engaging meetings, fun social events, and creative fundraisers! Please participate as much as your other duties allow. A calendar is included in this newsletter

Our first Stated Session will be held Monday, April 4, 2016, at 7:00pm at Hadi Temple. I will have the honor of installing the Unit Officers as well as Officers who were unable to attend Installation.

On April 12, I will be traveling to Princeton Nile Club where I will have another great honor—installation of the Officers of our Princeton Nile Club. If you would like to attend please contact Pr. Royal Krista Williams about carpooling.

Our First Nile Social Event will be Thursday, April 21, around 6:30pm. Location and activity details will follow. Check the website as we get closer to the date!

Our first Ceremonial will be held on Monday, August 29, at 6:30pm at Hadi Temple 2nd floor. Your attendance and support is appreciated. The more active we are as a temple, the more our new members are encouraged to attend and engage in our worthy cause!

The 100th Annual Supreme Session in Indianapolis, IN, will be held June 15-19. I hope that many of you will be able to attend.

Queen's Message, continued

Our Sickness and Distress committee is once again being chaired by our Princess Chaplain, Sharon Harbison. Sharon has four additional committee members this year. Please contact Pr. Sharon, anyone on the committee, myself or an Isis Temple officer if you know of a sickness or distress report.

My theme for this year is: "Peace is its own reward."

My motto is: "Lord, make me an instrument of your peace, where there is hatred, let me sow love."

Please remember that Isis Temple needs the support of each and every member. I hope to see many of you at Stated Session, social events and fundraisers. I am an email or phone call away for anyone who has comments, suggestions, and/or questions.

"Peace. It does not mean to be in a place where there is no noise, trouble, or hard work. It means to be in the midst of those things and still be calm in your heart." —Unknown

Nile love to all, Jennifer Nance, Queen Isis Temple No. 41 (812) 449-2405 jennifernance.nile@gmail.com





Príncess Royal Krista Williams



Hello, ladies!

It's amazing how time flies when you're having fun and doing great work for our children at the Shriners Hospitals. It seems like just yesterday I was beginning my journey as a line officer, and here I am now as Princess Royal. What a beautiful installation we had at the Masonic Temple. Thank you to all who attended.

This past month has been the most emotional time I've had in Nile, and I attribute that to the incredibly strong bond I've developed with so many of you. Your love and support has made this adventure on the path toward becoming Queen so enjoyable and something I'll always cherish. I can't wait to see what the next year holds, and I'm looking forward to Supreme Session this year in Indianapolis with great anticipation. I hope many of you are planning to attend.

Thank you again for your love, encouragement and faithful participation in our temple.

Nile love & pixie dust, Krista Williams, Pr. Royal 812-484-8860 krwilliams53@gmail.com



Príncess Tírzah Robbi Redman



This is my first newsletter article as Princess Tirzah, and I'm excited and nervous about moving up in the temple. I will be taking over hospital donations too this year, and I want to encourage you all to keep bringing all the wonderful donations you always bring. We are always in need of toiletry items and gift cards. Remember a lot of our patients are teen boys and girls and they need special items, please see the list below. Also, please continue to collect the Campbell's Soup labels, Box Tops for Education, and can tabs. Every little bit helps, so keep those donations rolling in! I hope everyone has a great year. I know Jennifer will be a beautiful Queen!

Pr. Tirzah Robbi Redman 812-774-5405 robbilynn18nile@gmail.com

New email

Please make sure all items donated are new, not used.

Campbell's Soup labels • Box Tops for Education • Can pull tabs Professional sports apparel with team logos, caps, t-shirts, sweatshirts, adult sizes S-XXL • Toiletry items • Deodorant • Gift cards • Magazines • Sudoku puzzles • Makeup • Nail polish



Princess Badoura Cheryl Stader

Thank you from the bottom of my heart for the confidence you have placed in me. This year is my 15th year as a member of Isis Temple, and I have held several offices over the years. I believe the ritualistic work is beautiful, and I also believe in our wonderful philanthropy. I am proud to be a part of it!

It is a privilege and an honor to be elected Princess Badoura. I am looking forward to beginning this journey with you. Again, thank you so much for this opportunity and support you have shown me. I will do my best and put 100% into it.

Nile love, Pr. Badoura Cheryl Stader 812-424-4611 ibtav@att.net



Charitable Giving Thank you all for your donations this past year. I will be reading my report at the May Stated Session. Jerry Brenner



Note from Pr. Chaplain Sharon Harbison



Your Majesty and Ladies of the Household:

Spring is a new beginning. The grass comes alive and the flowers start to bloom. Isis Temple has the officers' installation. The installation is so appropriate for this time of the year.

I am so proud to be your Princess Chaplain again this year. Your support, kindness and fellowship make this a heartfelt undertaking. I could not continue to be your Princess Chaplain without your support. Thank you from the bottom of my heart!

Our shut-in list, sickness and distress continue to grow. Please keep our members in your prayers. We want to keep sending cards and visit when time is appropriate. Please continue to email or call me with any members' information who need to hear from us.

You can reach me at 812-518-4175 or email me at sharonharbison1948@yahoo.com

Thank you and God bless.

Nile love, Sharon Harbison, Pr. Chaplain



Princeton Nile Club

Meeting: R'Z Restaurant in Ft. Branch, IN.

At Noon



The Princeton Nile Club will meet April 12 at R'z in Fort Branch for their first meeting of 2016. Officers elected at the December meeting will be installed by the newly installed Isis Temple Queen Jennifer Nance.

New officers to be installed are:

President: Nancy Clem Vice President: Terri Cheesman Secretary/Treasurer: Nora Miller

Officers are working on updating the bylaws, which will be presented at the April meeting and voted on at the June meeting.

Additional meeting dates for 2016 are June 21, September 13, and December 13. Any member of Isis Temple is welcome to join our group at any time.

President: Nancy Clem 812-385-4282

Isis Temple No. 41 Daughters of the Nile



4	þrú	1,2	01	6
7	pru	02	$\mathcal{O}_{\mathcal{I}}$	· U

Calendar

04/04/16	9:00 am	Sewing & Quilting (Hadi)
04/04/16	7:00 pm	Nile Stated Session (Hadi)
04/11/16	9:00 am	Sewing & Quilting (Hadi)
04/12/16	12:00 pm	Princeton Nile Club (Carpooling available, Pr. Krista Williams 812-484-8860)
04/14/16	6:30 pm	Ways & Means (Hadi)
04/18/16	9:00 am	Sewing & Quilting (Hadi)
04/25/16	6:30 pm	Nile Social Event
04/25/16	9:00 am	Sewing & Quilting (Hadi)

May 2016

05/02/	16	9:00 am	Sewing & Quilting	(Hadi)
05/02/	16	7:00 pm	Stated Session	(Hadi)
05/09/	16	9:00 am	Sewing & Quilting	(Hadi)
05/16/	16	9:00 am	Sewing & Quilting	(Hadi)
05/21/	16	2:00 pm	Membership Tea	
05/23/	16	9:00 am	Sewing & Quilting	(Hadi)
05/26/	16	6:30 pm	Nile Social Event	

June 2016

06/06/16	9:00 am	Sewing & Quilting (Hadi)
06/13/16	9:00 am	Sewing & Quilting (Hadi)
06/15/16 -	06/19/16	Supreme Session, Indianapolis, IN
06/20/16	9:00 am	Sewing & Quilting (Hadi)
06/21/16	2:00 pm	Princeton Nile Club (Carpooling available, Pr. Krista Williams 812–484–8860)
06/22/16 -	06/26/16	Shrinersfest
06/27/16	9:00 am	Sewing & Quilting (Hadi)



Ladies of the Household,

Does your time allow you to help us? We can always use your skills, don't worry if you can't sew or embroider, we can always keep you busy and use your help and we are willing to teach you to, if you are interested!

Join us for fellowship and lunch and remember that we are always working for the Shriners Hospitals for Children® while having fun!

Please feel free to join us on Monday's at 9:00 am. Looking forward to seeing you!

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to call me.

Pr. Donna Duncan 812-477-1777





MEMBERSHIP Begins with ME!

Nancy Markham, PQ

Gone is the veil of secrecy our organization once embraced. It is imperative that we take our message to the public. Survival of the organization must be our number one goal!

Exposure is the key to success. Only through good exposure are we able to educate and create goodwill to the public.

It takes an entire Temple to increase Membership.

- 1. Wear and carry items emblazoned with our Daughters of the Nile emblem. Be prepared to answer questions. Do you have the Daughters of the Nile pamphlet "Top 10 Questions of a Prospective Member"? If your answer is no, contact us. Also, this pamphlet is available to download at http://daughtersofthenile.com/membership.htm see download the 10 questions brochure.
- 2. Even though Daughters of the Nile is not open to anyone without eligibility defined by our Supreme Temple Bylaws, once you are a member of Daughters of the Nile, you may invite all family members to join. The invitation to membership may include female relatives, such as inlaws and stepsisters.

Membership Contact Chairman: PQ Shirley Sheets 812-867-7964 Or Co-Chair PQ Nancy Markham 812-430-6973



CASINO NIGHT

March 5, 2016



































In the memory of

Barbara Bessing Mary Bihm Shirley Day Smith, PQ



Since January 2016

In 2015 we lost 21 members



Thank you all for your contributions and support this last year!

We are excited to kick off another great year by holding our first meeting April 14, 2016, at 6:30 pm at Hadi. Please join us if your time permits.

Pr. Kathy Rosa, 812-499-9637



Supreme Session Indianapolis, Indiana June 15 - June 19, 2016



Daughters of the Nile Supreme Princess Royal Cathy Carol Rose, Koran Temple No.30, invites you to attend.

The 100th Annual Supreme Session.

For additional information please go to the web site.

Registration is now open!

You may register for the 2016 Supreme Session

at http://www.cvent.com/d/grqt56

NOTICE!!!

If you do not have a 2016 dues card and you have paid your dues or if you did not get

a dues notice, contact Pr. Recorder Tiffany Ball 812-473-1424. You must have a 2016 dues card to attend the April Nile Stated Session.



Ideas are funny things; they won't work unless you do.

Do you receive the Nile Newsletter or our Nile notices by email? If you would like to, please email me with your information at no.41isistemple@gmail.com

If you already receive this information, great! But if you change your email address please let us know.

PQ Nancy Markham

Queen's Annual Report Summary

March 7, 2016

We began our journey to "Brighten the world with your smile" on March 14, 2015, in Robert Sheets Hall at the Masonic Temple. I was exactly where I wanted to be—surrounded by family and friends, the decorations were perfect, the unit performances were so special, and the addenda will forever be remembered.

I attended many functions throughout the year including the Hadi Shrine Potentate's Ball, two Imperial Potentate's dinners, several First Fridays at Hadi Temple, the Shrine Halloween event, the Shrine Hospital Children's Christmas party, a Family Pizza night at Turoni's, our first Wine, Cheese and Chatter hosted by the Past Queens, the Nile Christmas party, all three unit Christmas parties, the Princeton Nile Cookie exchange, and the Sewers Christmas Luncheon.

I had the honor of traveling with Past Supreme Queen Sue Layman to Neith Temple No. 80 in Madisonville, KY, for their Installation of Officers where I served as Installing Attendant. I also had the privilege of attending the Installation of the Grand Master of the Masonic Lodge of the State of Indiana, the W. Mark Sexson Assembly No. 112 International Order of the Rainbow for Girls installation and the Raindrop Pledge Group #12 Order of the Rainbow for Girls installation.

Throughout the year we had many fundraisers including the Scrapbooking event, 4-H week fundraiser, Bar B Q sale, Fall Card party, Butter braid sale and Casino night, which were well received, supported and attended. Much thanks to our Ways and Means co-chairs, PQ Sandy Shafer and PQ Penny Eades and to the committee/officers. Without you and our membership, family and friends these events would not have been successful. I was also able to work at the Fall Festival Unit fundraisers for the Patrol and Band. I had a great time.

I was honored to represent Isis Temple No. 41 by attending the 99th Annual Supreme Session of Daughters of the Nile in Albuquerque. It was certainly an adventure getting there-12 hours of travel, 2 cancelled flights and 3 different airlines, but oh the memories we made at every leg of the trip will forever and be some of the best. I felt so very privileged to stand as Queen and watch the Patrol perform. It was wonderful to be with all my counterparts (Roses of Sharon) and witness the installation of Sharon K. St. John as Supreme Queen. We had many members of Isis Temple in attendance, and I enjoyed being able to spend time with each of you. The gifts, poems and sheer laughter will be a part of my fondest memories as Queen (my roommates were pretty cool too).

We held our Supreme Queen Official Visitation and ceremonial at the Masonic Temple in November. Supreme Queen Sharon K. St. John was pleased with our ritualistic work and sent a very kind letter in follow-up. I was extremely proud of all the officers and your dedication to learning your parts from memory. Each of you did a great job! I had the honor of traveling to four Supreme Queen Official Visitations at Neith Temple No. 80-Madisonville, KY; Badoura Temple No. 23-Terre Haute, IN; Koran Temple No. 30-Indianapolis, IN; and Teti Sheri Temple No. 60-Fort Wayne, IN. The highlight of my visits was being able to return home from Fort Wayne, Indiana, with Bobbi Jo Wright.

We held 9 Stated Sessions and 2 Ceremonials initiating 10 new members. At our Stated Sessions we installed the Unit officers, honored our Past Queens and 50-year members and had a Founder's Day program.

Queen's Annual Report Summary, Continued



I was pleased to attend 23 of the monthly unit meetings, 3 lunches with the Quilters, made 3 visits to the Princeton Nile Club, and attended 9 Ways and Means meetings and 2 membership meetings.

We had 1 Membership Brunch and 1 Membership Luncheon where prospective members could come and learn about Daughters of the Nile and socialize with our members.

We also held several Nile 101 sessions throughout the year.

To all my Committee Chairman, Co-Chairman, Members who worked so hard, Unit Directors and Members, Past Queens, Ceremonial Assistants, Appointive Officers, Elected Officers, and Junior Past Queen Jan, THANK YOU!

Princess Badoura-Elect Cheryl Stader, you are beginning a journey that I hope fills you with the joy and fellowship I have experienced throughout my time as a line officer. I am sure you will be a great asset to Isis Temple.

Princess Tirzah-Elect Robbi, I am so happy that you are continuing down this path of fellowship and fun. I am so proud of you. The growth I continue to see from you is a true indication of your commitment to Daughters of the Nile.

Princess Royal-Elect Krista, Thank you for being a part of my craziness. Our times together have undoubtedly been filled with laughter and fun. I know you will be a great asset to Jennifer next year.

Queen-Elect Jennifer, what can I say. I will cherish the times we have spent together, the memories we have made. Thank you for always saying yes when I asked, listening when I just need to bend your ear and taking such good care of me this year. You are going to make the most elegant Queen. Your grace and kindness will be a joy to watch. Please know I am here for you anytime.

Once again, thank you for allowing me to serve as your Queen. The love, friendship and faith you have extended me will forever be cherished in my heart and soul. Remember, no act of kindness is ever wasted.

My love to all of you,

Tina Dobbs Queen, Isis Temple No. 41 2015

Isis Temple 2016-2017 Officers							
Title	Name	Address			Phone	E-mail	
Queen	Jennifer Nance	2500 Harmony Way	Evansville	IN	47720	(812) 449-2405	jennifernance.nile@gmail.com
						(2.12)	
Jr. Past Queen	Tina Dobbs	1516 Brixton Rd	Evansville	IN	4//10	(812) 589-7788	Tdobbs.nile@gmail.com
Pr. Royal	Krista Williams	1781 S. Walnut Lane	Evansville	IN	47714	(812) 484-8860	krwilliams53@gmail.com
Pr. Tirzah	Robbi Redman	5709 N. Kerth Avenue	Evansville	IN	47711	(812) 774-5405	robbilynn18nile@gmail.com
Pr. Badoura	Cheryl Stader	1500 Regents Park Road	Evansville	IN	47710	(812) 453-2450	jbtav@att.net
Pr. Recorder	Tiffany Ball, PQ	2214 E. Powell	Evansville	IN	47714	(812) 431-4909	isisno41recorder@gmail.com
Pr. Banker	Kathy Widick, PQ	7001 Old Boonville Hwy	Evansville	IN	47715	(812) 473-0462	kawidick@aol.com
Pr. Marshal	Brandi Rickard-Curry	19 Vann Avenue	Evansville	IN	47714	(812) 746-5970	brickard001@gmail.com
Pr. Chaplain	Sharon Harbison	8957 Anderia Ct	Newburgh	IN	47630	(812) 518-4175	harbison.sharon@yahoo.com
Lady of the Keys	Jennifer Kincaid-Holmes	39 Boyd Jackson Road	Sebree	ΚY	42455	(270) 893-1060	jennifer.kincaid1975@gmail.com
Lady of the Gates	Denise Brenner	7142 E. 550 S.	Francisco	IN	47649	(812) 664-4519	brennerdenise@yahoo.com
Pr. Nydia	Jennifer Kincaid-Holmes	39 Boyd Jackson Road	Sebree	ΚY	42455	(270) 893-1060	jennifer.kincaid1975@gmail.com
Pr. Zulieka	Kara May	4201 Claremont Avenue	Evansville	IN	47712	(812) 760-7675	karafoley45@gmail.com
Pr. Zenobia	Amy Whitehead	329 W. Missouri	Evansville	IN	47710	(812) 773-9076	amymw1679@gmail.com
Pr. Zora	Kathy Rosa	813 Washington Ave	Evansville	IN	47713	(812) 499-9637	kathybee125@yahoo.com
Pr. Zuliema	Gloria Fark	2360 Viehe Dr.	Evansville	IN	47725	(812) 867-2993	gfark@yahoo.com
Pr. Musician	Jane Harmon	7605 Bellemeade Av	Evansville	IN	47715	(812) 455-5758	jeffharmonjazz@gmail.com
Attendant	Janie Buttrum	8637 Copperfield Dr	Evansville	IN	47711	(812) 401-0056	pjbuttrum@hotmail.com
Attendant	Nancy Clem	4999 E. 200 N	Princeton	IN	47670	(812) 385-4282	nclem2@gmail.com
Slave Girl	Millie Rumble	2309 Taylor Avenue	Princeton	IN	47670	(812) 779-6591	blackwidow@twc.com_
Slave Girl	Sylvia Pharris	2090 N. 550 E.	Francisco	IN	47649	(812) 782-4228	sdp450@gmail.com
Ceremonial Asst.	Margaret Coomer, PQ	48 A Spring Garden Road	Henderson	KY	42420	(812) 449-2374	mcoomer@twc.com
Ceremonial Asst.	Sue Layman, PSQ	1051 S. Kelsey Avenue	Evansville	IN	47714	(812) 449-8856	salayman@twc.com
Ceremonial Asst.	Penny Eades, PQ	1913 N Meadow Rd	Evansville	IN	47715	(812) 760-4575	pen@tsp-usa.com
Notes							

Sickness & Distress		Bylaws	
Pr. Chaplain,Sharon Harbison(CH)	(812) 518-4175	Margaret Coomer, PQ (CH)	(812) 423-3290
Shirley Sheets, PQ	(812) 867-7964	Karla Goff, PQ	(812) 401-6455
Tiffany Ball, PQ	(812) 473-1424	Linda Trible, PQ	(812) 205-714
Judy Peak, PQ	(812) 473-5927	Tiffany Ball, PQ	(812) 473-142
Jinny Parsons	(812) 473-3927	Illiany Ball, FQ	(012) 4/3-142
oning Parsons	(612) 457-7457	Charitable Giving	
		Jerry Brenner	(010) 470 255
Membership		Jerry Brenner	(812) 479-3556
Shirley Sheets, PQ (CH)	(812) 867-7964	Quilting	
	, ,	Donna Duncan (CH)	(812) 477-177
Nancy Markham, PQ (Co-CH)	(812) 909-2090	` '	
Fiffany Ball,PQ	(812) 473-1424	Judy Peak, PQ (Co-CH)	(812) 473-592
Jennifer Nance	(812) 449-2405	III I O DI III	
Krista Williams	(812) 484-8860	Historian & Photography	(0.10) 000 000
Robbi Redman	(812) 774-5405	Nancy Markham, PQ-Historian	(812) 909-209
Jennifer Kincaid-Holmes	(270) 893-1060	Jerry Brenner-Photography	(812) 479-355
Nancy Clem	(812) 385-4282	Kathy Widick,PQ-Scrapbooking	(812) 473-046
Sylvia Pharris	(812) 782-4228		
Millie Rumble	(812) 779-6591	Candidate Hosting	
Kathy Rosa	(812) 499-9637	Judy Peak, PQ	(812) 473-592
Sharon Harbison	(812) 518-4175	Marian Trapp, PQ	(812) 453-248
Supreme Queen Visitation			
Linda Trible, PQ (CH)	(812) 423-3290	Budget & Finance	
Jennifer Nance (Co-CH)	(812) 449-2405	Marian Trapp, PQ (CH)	(812) 453-248
Krista Williams	(812) 484-8860	Tina Dobbs, JPQ	812-589-7788
Robbi Redman	(812) 774-5405	Nancy Clem	(812) 385-4282
Ways & Means		Receptions	
Kathy Rosa (CH)	(812) 499-9637	Sharon Harbison (CH)	(812) 518-417
Sandy Shafer, PQ	(812) 473-3744	Jinny Parsons (Co-CH)	(812) 457-745
Penny Eades, PQ	(812) 760-4575	Sandra Mock	(812) 777- 911
Karla Goff, PQ (4H CH, Butterbraids)	(812) 401-6455	Shelba Bauermeister	(812) 305 - 393
Jennifer Nance	(812) 449-2405		(- ,
Krista Williams	(812) 484-8860	Financial Review	
Robbi Redman	(812) 774-5405	Penny Eades, PQ (CH)	(812) 760-457
Jean Rickard, PQ (Fall Card Party CH,)	(812) 853-2576	Jennifer Emsweller,PQ	(812) 985-0149
Brandi Rickard-Curry (Items)	(812) 760-7770	Karla Goff, PQ	(812) 401-645
Sharon Harbison	(812) 518-4175	Linda Trible, PQ	(812) 205-714
Newsletter & Roster		Publicity and Marketing	
Nancy Markham, PQ (CH)-Newsletter	(812) 909-2090	Kathy Rosa	(812) 499-963
Krista Williams	(812) 484-8860	itutiy itosa	(U12) 733-303
Tiffany Ball,PQ-Roster			
illially ball,FQ-noster	(812) 473-1424	Nile 101/Social Events	
Communications		Jennifer Nance	(812) 449-240
inda Trible, PQ - Advisor	(812) 205-7143	Krista Williams	(812) 484-886
Sue Reynolds - Advisor (Prev Website)	(812) 453-4931	Robbi Redman	(812) 774-540
Krista Williams - Website	(812) 484-8860	Casey Wonders	(812) 454-467
Penny Eades, PQ	(812) 760-4575		· · ·
Nancy Markham, PQ - Facebook	(812) 909-2090		
Nancy Markham, PQ - Email	(812) 909-2090		

Isis Temple 2016 Installation of Officers



Installing Officers



2016 Isis Temple Officers



Isís Temple Past Queens



PQ Margaret Coomer, Queen Jennífer, PSQ Sue Layman, PQ Penny Eades





Queen Jennifer with her husband, Kraig Nance



PSQ Billie Davis, Queen Jennifer Nance, PSQ Sue Layman



Queen Jennifer Nance, with her mother PSQ Sue Layman



Isis Temple 2016 Line Officers

Príncess Recorder

Ladies of the Household!

Thank you so much for your trust in me to serve a second term as your Princess Recorder. I really enjoy working with and getting to know all the Ladies of the Household. Ladies if you change your status (address, phone number or other information) please contact me so that I can keep all of your information current. Thank you again for your trust in me and I look forward to serving you.

Please email me at <u>isisno41recorder@gmail.com</u> or call me at 812-431-4909. I will be happy to update your information.

Pr. Recorder Tiffany Ball, PQ





Isis Temple Past Queens

Next Meeting at Hadi Red Fez dining room at 7:00 PM
Always the 3rd Monday of each month, except June, July &
August

Hope to see all Past Queens at our next meeting April 18,

ISIS TEMPLE PAST QUEENS



Sherri Schnakenburg Queen 1989



Betty Van Hoosier Queen 1990



Marylee Giolitto Queen 1991

News from the Isis Temple Dancers & Pageantry

Our unit has room for growth, at the present time we only have 6 active members. If you have an interest in joining us, our meetings are on the 2nd floor of Hadi, at 6:00 pm on the 2nd Tuesday of each month. We would like to invite you to attend our meeting! We perform at Installations, Ceremonials and will be at Supreme Session in Indianapolis this year.

Our officers for 2016 are: President, Sharon Harbison – Vice President, PQ Judy Peak – Secretary, PQ Kathy Widick, Treasurer, Gloria Fark

We would like to congratulate Queen Jennifer and her officers for the ensuing year. We know that it will be a fabulous year!

The Dancers & Pageantry have been very busy with our fundraising projects. We have jewelry for sale; some of the items have been marked down. Also, we still have pecan halves and pieces for sale; they are \$10.00 for a one pound bag of pecans. Don't forget our Pecan Brittle. This is a 10 oz. bag for \$6.00. A very big thank you to PQ Carol Wellmeier for making the Pecan Brittle for us. If you are interested in any of the items above, you can contact us at the phone numbers below.



Nile Love.

Jinny Parsons, Director of Dancers & Pageantry 812-457-7457 President, Sharon Harbison 812-518-4175

Isis Temple Patrol

Spring is in the air, starting things anew. Congratulations to Queen Jennifer and her officers.

Our 2016 officers are:

President **Casey Wonders** Vice President Dennis Brenner **PSO Sue Layman** Secretary Treasurer PQ Karla Goff



It's great to become involved in a unit, and we extend an invitation to you to attend a meeting with us. We meet the second Monday of the month on the second floor of Hadi at 7:00 pm.

Contact me at 812-205-8552 or 812-401-6455.

PQ Karla Goff, Captain

Isis Temple Hile Egyptian Band

Sending a tune to all!



The Egyptian Band has been busy with two major projects: having the Band Box repaired after being damaged when removing it from the space at the Fall Festival and getting new uniforms made. Nancy Markham spearheaded getting the estimates for the repair and presented the quotes. Work should be completed soon.

The Uniforms and Fatigues committee: Janie Buttrum, Chair, plus Barb Sinnett, Nancy Markham and Robbi Redman chose the fabric and secured the person to construct the uniforms. With the help of other Band members, Linda Trible is making the neck pieces to complete the uniforms. The debut for the uniforms will be at Supreme Session in Indianapolis in June when the Band is the designated unit to represent Isis Temple.

We were saddened to lose an associate member. Joann Hudson died December 28, 2015.

The Band will have a booth at the Evansville Streets Alive Festival on Sunday, May 15, from 11-6. Kathy Rosa is working on this fundraiser. Stop by and support the Band.

New officers will be elected at the March meeting.

The Band meets on the fourth Monday of each month with the exception of June, July and August. We can have a maximum of 25 active members plus the Director. We currently have 23 members. Any Isis Temple member who is interested in becoming a member should contact any member of the Band. The Band performs at Ceremonials, Installation and the Supreme Session when they are the designated unit to represent Isis Temple.

President: Nancy Clem 812-385-4282 Director: PQ Jennifer Emsweller 812-985-0149



UNITS INFORMATION

Patrol – 2nd Monday – 7:00 PM

Except June, July, August & December

Captain: PQ Karla Goff (812) 401-6455

Dancers – 2nd Tuesday – 6:00 PM

Except June, July, August & December

Director: Jinny Parsons (812) 457-7451

Band – 4th Monday – 7:00 PM

Except June, July, August & December

Director: PQ Jennifer Emsweller (812) 985-0149



Isis Temple No. 41

Pr. Recorder Tiffany Ball, PQ

2214 E. Powell Evansville, IN 47714 isisno41recorder@gmail.com

PHONE: (812) 473-1424

We're on the Web!

Check us out:

www.isis41don.com

Newsletter email address

no.41isistemple@gmail.com







facebook

No.41isistemple

ISIS TEMPLE NO. 41

2214 E. Powell Evansville, IN 47714 Non-Profit Organization U.S. Postage PAID Evansville, Indiana Permit No. 1582

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED